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UPDATES

STAFF WORKING REMOTELY
The OLLI staff will be working remotely until the beginning of September. We are still reachable by email

(olli@american.edv)

ACADEMIC PROGRAMMING

FALL REGISTRATION IS OPEN!
Registration is now OPEN on the OLLI website for the fall semester (September 26-December 8). Classes are

offered online, in-person, and hybrid. In the catalog, each course description lists the format and whether or
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not the class will be recorded. Courses meet for a varying length of time (see each study group for the
number of weeks).The membership fee ($300 for the semester or $550 for both fall and spring) allows you to
sign up for three courses before the lottery. After the lottery, when you have received your class assignment
letter, you can add a fourth study group by logging into your account. Make sure to register before the fall

semester lottery on Friday, September 8.

IN-PERSON RECORDINGS

For the first time ever, many in-person fall courses will be recorded and posted on our website. The
recordings will be available to members registered for the fall semester. If an in-person class is being
recorded, it is noted in the course description. Each day's recordings are added to the website the following
business day. Please note that whether or not a class is recorded is determined by Study Group Leaders’

preferences and the office.

VIEW CLASSES AND REGISTER

FALL CATALOGS ARE IN THE MAIL

OLLI's much-awaited fall catalog has been printed and mailed. Look out for your copy in the next week.

FALL CATALOG CHANGES
Below are changes made to classes after the catalog went to print. Class changes are also available on the

fall catalog changes page of the OLLI website and are updated as they occur.

441 Technologies That Make Life Better: This study group is NOT being recorded.

560 Learning to Look at Ballet: This study group is NOT being recorded.

615 Deutsch fuer Fortgeschrittene: This study group has an UPDATED DESCRIPTION online.

649 The Trojan War in Story and History: The lliad is now a recommended book. For those wanting to buy a
new edition, the Stephen Mitchell translation is recommended.

764 The "Eastern Question: " Dismemberment of the Ottoman Empire and Its Legacies, 1800-

Present”: This study group has been CANCELLED.

681 What's New in the Short Story: The required reading The Best American Short Stories is by Andrew Sean
Greer with the ISBN 978-0358664710.

WANTED: SGR COORDINATORS
For each academic session, SGR Coordinators find and confirm an SGR for each study group. We are looking
for a few more volunteers to serve as SGR Coordinators with us on an on-going basis.

We have served in this role for the last two semesters and find the work satisfying knowing that each class
will have someone to ensure the class runs smoothly: take attendance, call any absent members after the first
class, make announcements, let the office know of any technology/classroom problems, and remind
members of feedback and SGL gifts. Both SGR Coordinators and SGRs are key to helping Study Group
Leaders concentrate on the subject material and ensuring classes run smoothly.

For more information about being an SGR Coordinator, or if you are interested in volunteering for this role

with us, please e-mail olli@american.edv.
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- Janet Walker Chirlin & Elizabeth Taylor, SGR Coordinators

EVENTS

TOUR OF DC EVENT RECORDING
If you missed this week’s Virtual Tour with Tammy Belden, not to worry! The recording is live on our website
and available to the public. You will find it under "Lectures/Events” and then "Special Events Recordings” along

with many other tours, Serendipity Talks, and special events that have been recorded.

SPECIAL EVENTS RECORDINGS

NATIONAL BOOK FESTIVAL

Library of Congress

Sat., August 12 | 9:00 AM-8:00 PM

Walter E. Washington Convention Center

The 23rd annual Library of Congress National Book Festival is free and open to the public. A selection of
programs will be livestreamed online and videos of all programs will be available shortly after the Festival.

Attendees may expect enhanced safety and security measures when entering the Convention Center.

READ MORE AND VOLUNTEER

OSHER LIFELONG LEARNING INSTITUTE AT AMERICAN UNIVERSITY MISSION
The Osher Lifelong Learning Institute at American University is an association of, by, and for the people in the Washington, DC area
who wish to continue to study and learn.

OLLI at AU is dedicated to the proposition that learning is a lifelong process and that curiosity never retires.

Web: www.olli-dc.org | Phone: 202-895-4860 | E-mail: olli@american.edu
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